
WEST ALABAMA RECONSTRUCTION 

Weslayan to Buffalo Speedway  
ADDRESSING PUBLIC WORKS & ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT OWNED INFRASTRUCTURE   

Located in City Council District C, West Alabama Street Project (CIP number N-000751) is scheduled to be reconstructed from Weslayan to 

Buffalo Speedway, approximately 0.7 miles in length.  The project will design and reconstruct a 3-Lane concrete roadway and other Public 

Works and Engineering Department owned infrastructure.  An off-street shared use path or on street bicycle lanes will be added and sidewalks 

will be rebuilt to ADA compliance.  Additionally, underground water, sewer and storm sewer pipes will be replaced as necessary.   

Option 1. On Street Bike Lanes   Option 2. Off Street Shared Use Path  

Two 11ft lanes and one 11ft continuous turn lane.  The two 11ft travel lanes 

will include a striped 5ft bicycle lane on each side.  Two 5ft sidewalks on 

both sides of street. 

Two-11ft  lanes and one 11ft continuous turn lane.  A 10ft off– street shared use 

path on north side of street. One  5ft sidewalk on south side of street. 

email us your comments at: pweplanning@houstontx.gov  

mailto:pweplanning@houstontx.gov


ABOUT REBUILD HOUSTON 
Approved by voters in 2010, ReBuild Houston is the City’s innovative program managed by the Department of Public Works & Engineering. Its mission is simple—to reduce flooding and improve mobility and quality of life 

throughout the city. Its fiscally responsible approach (pay-as-you-go) is to pay off old debt each year and use the remaining funds to reconstruct our streets and drainage. To make the most out of available revenue, re-

constructing streets and drainage systems are completed in areas of the city that have the greatest need, and where reconstructing the old infrastructure will have the greatest benefit to the community. Rebuild Houston 

makes the most of every dollar spent to build better streets, better drainage and better future. FOR MORE INFORMATION, GO TO REBUILDHOUSTON.ORG  

TIMMONS LANE  INTERSECTION  

 

Realignment of lanes through intersection 

will remove the skewed lanes of the 

northbound Timmons Lane through 

traffic. In addition, turning movements 

will be improved. Pedestrian safety and 

accessibility will also be addressed.   

Existing right-of-way 

New pavement edge 

New right-of-way 

Sidewalk edge 


